
Fogarty Memorial PTO Newsletter ~ November 2018 

 

Upcoming Events: 

 

Thursday, November 8, 6:30 pm: 

 PTO Meeting, Fogarty Library 

 

 

November 14 - all day!  

Chili’s Restaurant Night 

 

 

November 19 

 

~~~~Let’s Connect!~~~~ 

 

~Fogarty Parent Page: 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/fogartyparents 

 

~Fogarty PTO Page: 

https://www.facebook.com/groups​/FMSPTO/  

 

~If you are not on Facebook, no worries…  We are also 

using the REMIND APP to send notifications and 

reminders!   

Join us: 

https://www.remind.com/join/FOGARTYPTO 

 

And, check out Fogarty PTO’s website: 

www.fogartypto.com 

 

 

   

Our first School-Wide Assembly will 

be coming this month with Chris Poulos 

…​”​Chris is a world champion athlete, 

youth motivational speaker, and 

aspiring author who shares powerful 

life lessons as he demonstrates 

amazing bicycle stunts. He specializes 

in core values, anti bullying, and 

character education.”   

Thank you for supporting our Yankee Candle 

Fundraiser - funds earned through that fundraiser 

paid for this amazing assembly for FMS students! 

 

If you take pictures at any PTO 

events, please email your pictures to:   

 Kristin Fecteau at 

treasurer@fogartypto.com 

Be a part of FMS yearbook! 

 

 

 

It was an amazing First Trunk or Treat at FMS! Becky 

Pellegrino and Deirdra Nicholas did a wonderful job planning 

and organizing this event...  thank you for all of your time and 

effort! 

 Many thanks to FMS families who  had treats for all and 

decorated their trunks… they were so creative and fun!   

Thank you to our teachers -  Mrs. Queenan, Mrs. Duncan, Mrs. 

Kaufer, and Miss Moreau, who created a fantastic Mad 

Science World for our students to enjoy.   

Much appreciation to all of our volunteers - selling tickets, 

set-up, clean-up and more… these events cannot run without 

your commitment.  

 Lastly, a special thank you to the Saylor Family, who so 

generously donated their raffle prize money back to FMS!  

All proceeds from the first annual Trunk or Treat will go 

directly to supporting Fogarty’s new PBIS Program.  Each 

week, students who earn white tickets are entered into a 

raffle to win “PBIS School Store Bucks”.   With your support 

from this event, FMS PTO is able to fund all the PBIS Bucks 

that will be awarded this school  year.   

 

Congratulations to the following Families and Trunks…  

Most Creative:  Jurassic Park… Blake Regan 

Scariest:  Haunted Graveyard… Samantha Perron 

Grossest:  Spooky Science Lab…  FMS Teachers and Staff 

Funniest:  Jelly Belly...Benjamin and Mae Glew 

 

Looking for holiday gifts?  You can still 

order from the Yankee Candle fundraiser 

online​ ​​through the beginning​ ​​January to 

benefit our school...all proceeds earned 

with this fundraiser pay for school-wide 

assemblies.   

 ​ ​​Visit:  yankeecandlefundraising.com  

and use group code:  99685909. 

THANK YOU…  the fall fundraiser was a great 

success...earning FMS PTO nearly $4,500 in profit!   

 

Fogarty Fridays!  

 Wear your Fogarty Blue or Fogarty Gear 

every Friday - Show your school spirit!  

 

PTO Meeting  

Thursday, ​November 8 at 6:30pm​​ ​​in 

the Fogarty library. ​ Please join us​​!   

 Free Babysitting is provided at all 

PTO meetings!  

We will have a raffle and snacks too, 

for all in attendance!   

 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/fogartyparents/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/fogartyparents/


Coming soon…  

Breakfast with Santa 

Saturday, December 1 

~Lots of information will be 

coming home over the next few 

weeks. 

~Volunteers will be needed… 

visit this website for more 

information:  ​​https://bit.ly/2Oiv6Ah 
It is a wonderful event - hope to see you there. 

Contact Team Leader, Trish St. Onge at: 

trish@fogartypto.com​​ with any questions. 

We are happy to announce another 

restaurant night!  ​Join FMS families 

at Chili’s Restaurant in Smithfield 

Wednesday, November 14.   

Vouchers will be coming home before 

the event.  All vouchers presented 

equal money for FMS PTO.  ​Vouchers 

will be valid all day, dine-in or 

take-out.  

 All money raised from this Restaurant Night will go to 

support After-School programs.  Thank you for your support 

of these fun nights and many thanks to Melissa Worthy for 

planning them for our community. 

 

 With your support, ​5,515 box tops 

were collected, which equals ​$551.50 

for Field Day​​!  ​Congratulations to Ms. 

Maples’ class - they brought in  the most 

box tops and will celebrate their win 

with a BINGO party!   

Congratulations as well to second place, Mrs. Queenan’s 

class and third place, Ms. Ferguson’s class. 

 Be on the lookout for Box Tops on many items - and check 

out the Box Tops App too! More Box Tops Contests to 

come this year…  Thank you to Hope Curry for organizing 

the contest, counting all the Box Tops,  and planning the 

Bingo party for FMS students. 

 

 Send in those Dino’s receipts!  Every 

receipt submitted equals money for our 

school!   

 

If you shop on Amazon, check 

out Amazon Smile at 

smile.amazon.com. ​​ You can  

select  “Fogarty memorial school parent teacher 

organization” as  the organization to support.   

 

Download the Shoparoo App.  Every 

receipt scanned can earn points or 

tickets - which equals money for our 

school.  Grade versus Grade challenges 

and prizes coming soon! 

 

FMS PTO wants to thank everyone for 

their patience and understanding with 

the Yankee Candle order distribution. 

There were a few shipping delays, but 

the good news is the candles arrived 

and the shipping costs were fully refunded!   Again, FMS 

PTO apologizes for any inconveniences and truly 

appreciates your continued support.  And, to the many 

volunteers who offered to help, many thanks!   

 

Water Bottle Update: ​​ We have decided to 

choose a different style of bottle.  Hoping 

this new bottle will be LEAK FREE! Planning to 

resume sale ASAP.  Thank you for your 

continued patience!  FMS PTO wants to sell 

quality bottles we can be proud of… and that 

don’t soak the backpacks!   

 

 

We welcome new ideas for events 

and fundraisers!   

Please complete the “Fundraiser 

Proposal Form” or the “Event 

Proposal Form” and submit to 

Deirdra Nicholas - ​deirdra@fogartypto.com​.  All completed 

forms submitted will be discussed and evaluated by the PTO 

Board, and a decision made based on the school community. 

 Forms can be found on the Fogarty Memorial School PTO 

Facebook Page - under “Files” or sent to you via email, when 

requested.  We look forward to hearing from you! 

 

For FMS 5th Graders! 

 All 5th graders and FMS teachers and staff will have their 

signatures printed on “Class of 2019” t-shirts.  

 Order forms went home last week - ​orders due by 
November 9!  No late orders can be accepted.   

 ​Shirts will be royal blue…  

$9 for ADULT or YOUTH shirts s-xl,  

$10 for ADULT shirts 2xl/3xl 

**Please note ADULT or YOUTH on your order form, along 

with the size…  thank you! 

These shirts are a great way to celebrate your 5th 

grader and their last year at FMS! 

 

Mark your calendars for some great fun.  Here are some 

important dates… more information coming soon. 

~FMS PTO’s first ever ...  

 Saturday, April 6, 2019 - Adults only 

 

Saturday, March 16 

Boy’s Event at Dave and Buster’s 

 

 

Saturday, April 27 

Girl’s Event ~ Spring Dance 

https://bit.ly/2Oiv6Ah
mailto:trish@fogartypto.com
mailto:deirdra@fogartypto.com


 


